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Rules Committee,

It's important that Oregon joins in making sure every state's voice counts. Every Oregonian
deserves to have their votes count as much as any other state's residents. Please support the
national popular vote!

Thank you,

Jennifer Anthony 
jenant97031@gmail.com 
8156 SW Seminole TRL 
Tualatin, Oregon 97062

mailto:SRULES.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov



